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NPAC
Syracuse University

111 College Place

Syracuse

NY 13244-4100

June 20, 1997

Xiaohong Qiu

Building Number 20 Room No. 212
Beijing University of Aeronautics and Astronautics

Hai Dan District

Beijing, 100083

P.R. China

Dear  Xiaohong Qiu,
I have always wanted to invite you to visit us in the USA and see our University and family but I didn't have time. Now I wish to invite you to visit us for two weeks during the summer vacation between July and September 1997. It would be best in August, as I start teaching at the University in September.

I can provide financial guarantee for the expenses of your trip here, which includes the airfare, and living expenses.

I hope that the appropriate department of your Government could provide the necessary help and support for the formalities.

Sincerely yours,
Geoffrey Fox


